
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 142 of 2024 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89 

 

 

8 October 2024 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2024 re Filming in several 

localities around Malta - WAO 
 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2024. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that since the filming has not been completed as planned, there will be filming at 

Cirkewwa South Quay, in the area as shown on chart D in Local Notice to Mariners No 

117 of 2024, up to Friday 11th October 2024. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2024 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2024 will remain 

valid. 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


